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Dear Friends and Members, 

Our community has been blessed with having our own 
church for the past 25 years. Many memories have 
been built during this time and we feel that it is 
befitting that we present this 25th anniversary 
booklet to each family of our community. 

Hopefully you will find it in your heart to donate 
to the church to help defray the expenses of this 
important booklet. It will be greatly appreciated. 
If you have already do so, we thank you whole-heart­
edly from the bottom of our hearts and we thank you 
for your support. Without people like you, projects 
like this could not be realized. 

We hope you enjoy reading your 25th anniversary 
booklet. 

Sincerely 
Parish Council and 
Booklet Committee 


